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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1285 directs the State Department of Education to establish and administer a grant program 

to award grants to school districts and charter schools to provide menstrual products to students 

at no cost. It directs the Department beginning with the 2024-25 school year to annually allocate 

funds to reimburse districts and charter schools for the cost of menstrual products and dispensers.  

It requires grant recipients to make menstrual products available in easily accessible locations for 

students in grades five through twelve. The bill states that grants are contingent on availability of 

funding. Costs will be incurred for the menstrual products and dispensers for the products.  

Per Unit estimated cost of menstrual product dispensers: $0-$450.  

Estimated yearly cost per female student: $4.  

Female students in grades 5-12 in school year 2024: 199,745. 

 

FY’24 Impact: $798,980.00 

 

Full Year Impact: $798,980.00 
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